
 

 

The Army Corps of Engineers, Little Rock District, is reopening the comment period on the draft revised Master Plan, draft 

revised Shoreline Management Plan, and the draft Environmental Assessments, which describes alternative plans and potential 

impacts. 
 

During the Master Plan, Shoreline Management Plan and Environmental Assessment planning process an incorrect email address 

was included on the notification materials.  To give everyone that visits and lives around Millwood Lake an opportunity to 

comment on the draft documents USACE is reopening the comment period between April 12, 2022, and May 11, 2022. 

 

For current information and to submit comments, please visit: 

https://go.usa.gov/x7Wny 
 

If you have a comment on these draft documents or if you provided comments during the previous comment period, please 

resubmit your comment to be considered.  Your input will help define the final plans and Environmental Assessments. 

 
Comments must be submitted by May 11, 2022 to: Millwood MP & SMP Planner, Natural Resources Management Section  

USACE, Little Rock District, P.O. Box 867, Little Rock, AR 72203   

Fax: (501) 324-6230, Email: CESWL-MillwoodLakeMPandSMPRevision@usace.army.mil  

Millwood Lake Master Plan & Shoreline 

Management Plan Revision 

 

P.O. Box 867 
Little Rock, AR 72203 
 

 

 

 

Millwood Lake 

Master Plan and Shoreline 

Management Plan Revision 
 

Or visit our website at  
 

https://go.usa.gov/x7Wny 
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